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Personal Data 

Dear Lucy 

NHS 
ne countess or ,nester Nealtn Park 

Liverpool Road 
Chester_C_17121.U_L___ 

Telephone: 01 
Fax: 01 

E-Mail: Karen.rees2@ I&S 

Irrelevant & Sensitive 

Thank you for meeting with me today, the purpose of which was to update you and to 
enquire regarding your welfare. You were accompanied by Hayley Copper, RCN 
representative. 

At our last meeting on 18 July 2016, I had informed you that your period of redeployment 
would be in place and would be reviewed following completion of the external review by the 
Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health. Unfortunately, I was sorry to inform you that 
the start date for their review has been deferred until 1St week in September 2016. 

I enquired regarding your well-being. Understandably you stated that you wish to return to 
your substantive role as soon as possible. I am aware that you have been in contact with the 
Occupational Health department and would re-iterate that if you feel it would help y_ou_are, 
welcome to contact the Staff Support Service via the Occupational Health team on e)1 I&S 

In the meantime I will continue to maintain regular contact with you. Should you need to 
clarify any concerns regarding your temporary redeployment please contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Personal Data 

Karen Rees 
Head of Nursing 
Urgent Care Division 

c.c. Tony Millea, RCN Officer 

I NQ0002459_0001 


